
 

 

 

KAG GALLERY 

26-27 Humber Street 

Hull 

HU1 1TH 

www.kingstonartgroup.co.uk 
 

02/05/16 

Dear Julia, 

Thank you for you submission for inclusion in the KAG Gallery 2017 program.  

We would certainly support your project to begin a cultural relay and develop a forum for 

discussion between artistic communities using KAG Gallery as the hub for your project. 

We agree that this idea best fits March, and would like to host the event in the March slot 

of our program alongside the 'Made in Hull' narrative for 2017. 

If there is anything further that you require, please do get in touch. 

We look forward to the project, and working with you 

Regards 

 

KAG Gallery Committee 

                                                                                                              

 

   

 

                                                                                          


